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Dr. Hanieh Saeedi Abteilung Marine Zoologie Senckenberg & 
Goethe-Universität Frankfurt am Main 

 

hält am Dienstag, den 23.01.2024, um 16:15 Uhr im Hörsaal 1, Biolo- 

gicum, Campus Riedberg, Max-von-Laue-Str. 13, einen Vortrag über 

“Marine biodiversity and biogeography advances in the digital 

era“ 

 

Hanieh Saeedi has been working at the Senckenberg Research 

Institute and Natural History Museum in Frankfurt since 2020 as the 

biodiversity information group leader. She has completed her Ph.D. 

on global biogeography of marine bivalves at Auckland University in 

New Zealand. Later, she accompanied her postdoctoral research on 

deep-sea ecology at São Paulo and Espirito Santo universities in 

Brazil and deep-sea biogeography at Goethe University Frankfurt. 

Building up her career development, she has been applying 

biodiversity informatics on big data to uncover the hidden patterns of 

biodiversity of marine species from shallow to deep water. She is also 

interested in understanding the driving factors (ecological and 

evolutionary process) that shape current and future distribution 

ranges of marine species. Her research highlights biodiversity 

monitoring that has been globally used to inform the policymakers 

addressing the issues of climate change and biodiversity loss. 

Einladende: Prof. Dr. Angelika Brandt 
 


